
Safety Meeting Phase 2 



Goal 

u  In the effort to continue to monitor safety at our school, 
we are increasing our safety measures to continue to 
implement the safest learning environment for you and 
your child. 



New Before School Safety Measures 
 

u  Stop points will be implemented for all grades. 
u  If you eat breakfast with your child, you must sign in and get 

a badge from the front office. 
u  If you have a conference, you must go to the front office first 

and get a pink conference pass. 
u  Classroom volunteers may report to the classroom after the 

8:00 a.m. (Check-in at the front office is required.) 
u  Parking lot gates will be locked during parent meetings/

events.  Kindly park outside of the parking lot if you have to 
leave early. 



Stop Point for Grades K -1  

u  The stop point for 
grades K – 1 will be 
at the sidewalk 
intersection 
between the back 
of the art room 
and the media 
center. 



Stop Point for Grades 2-5 

u  The stop point 
for grades 2 -5 
will be in front 
of the two story 
building 



Places to Wait 

Benches in front of the 2 story building 

Benches in front of the art room 



Lunches, projects and miscellaneous.  

u  Lunches must be in the office no later than 10:30 a.m. At that time lunches 
will be delivered to the cafeteria for your child to pick up. Kindly label with 
child’s and teacher’s name.  

u  Students must be able to carry their own projects to the classroom. Please 
read the teacher’s instructions for proper sizes of projects. 

u  If you have miscellaneous items to drop off, please contact the teacher first 
(through school email or dojo) then drop it off in the office. Teachers will 
make arrangements to pick it up.  



Schedule 
u  Our new safety measures will begin on Monday, March 12th. 

u  Communication of new plan begins during the week of March 5th. 







We love your children too! 



The end 
Thank you for attending.  

  

We appreciate your efforts in keeping all members of our 
Harbordale family safe. 

 

Please stay tuned for further phases to our safety procedures.   


